Since 2015, the Thomson Shin Min Foundation
has been supporting students at SIT with annual
donations to build up an endowed bursary fund.
This year, the Foundation made an additional
endowed gift, which will allow a greater number of
students to be empowered by the Thomson Shin
Min Foundation Bursary in the years ahead and in
perpetuity.

One of the first-ever recipients of the Bursary is
Academic Year 2018/19 recipient Mr Chua Chiang
Yuen, a Bachelor of Accountancy with Honours
student. Mr Chua feels grateful that the Bursary
has helped lift his financial burden. "I am honoured
to have received the Bursary as it has lessened my
difficulties in paying for my tuition fees,” he said,
adding that it also gave him more time to focus on
studies and participate in co-curricular activities.
Fellow recipient and Bachelor of Engineering with
Honours in Telematics (Intelligent Transportation
Systems Engineering) student Ms Nurhidayah Bte
Abdul Rashid said, “"Being awarded this Bursary
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has allowed me to pursue my education in SIT with ease. |
consider myself lucky as it alleviates my financial worries and
allows me to fully focus on my academics.”

Dr Leong Horn Kee (right), Advisor, Thomson Shin Min Foundation, presenting a cheque for
the gift to Ms Soh Pe Wen, Assistant Manager, Advancement and Alumni, SIT. Behind them
are Mr Lim Lam Heng, Director, (left) and Mr Philip Tan, Executive Director, Thomson Shin
Min Foundation.





